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Look for us on Facebook

Upcoming meeting
Our next dinner meeting will be March 14 at the Centerville Senior Center.  Our evening begins 
with dinner at 6:30 p.m.  District Governor John Brown will pay an official visit.

February 22 meeting

Centerville-Abington Community Schools Superintendent Phil Stevenson and Centerville Lion 
spoke the to Centerville Lions Club Monday evening. February 22, about the proposed addition 
to Rose Hamilton Elementary School and the 2014 Feasibility Study on improvements to school 
buildings throughout the corporation.

Stevenson said Rose Hamilton is preparing for a 4.1 million dollar 
addition and improvement to the parking lot.  The school was built in 
1967 and expanded in 1970, but has not been updated since that 
time.

He  also  said  the  school  district  has  lost  29  students  since  the 
beginning of this school year and has begun accepting transferred 
students.

In  action  taken  by  the  club  Monday  evening,  members  voted  to  give  Leo  Club  perfect 
attendance awards along with college scholarships during the during the high school awards 
ceremony this spring.

Ask a friend to attend a meeting with you!  
Ask one!  They just might attend! 

 Future meetings and events
 March 28 – Nomination of Officers;  

April 11 – Election of Officers
April 25 – Community Awards Banquet

May 9 – Regular meeting:  May 23 – Fish Fry prep meeting
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